NON-CONFIDENTIAL MINUTES

Readington Township Board of Education

Personnel Committee Meeting August 15, 2018

Dr. Hart, Jason Bohm, Laura Simon, Ray Egbert, and Melissa Szanto were present at the Personnel Committee meeting on August 15, 2018. Jim Belske was also present for agenda item 1 below. The following matters were discussed:

1. <u>Technology Department</u>

Mr. Belske advised the Committee of various issues/considerations within the Technology Department.

2. <u>District Staffing Matters</u>

The Committee discussed various staffing matters throughout the district.

3. <u>Enrollment</u>

Dr. Hart advised the Committee of current enrollment numbers and class sizes.

4. <u>Staff Contracts</u>

Several issues relating to staff contracts were discussed.

5. <u>Legal Matters</u>

The Committee was updated on certain legal matters.